
Saving Norfolk’s Wildlife for the Future

Wilder Connections

Tuesday 22, Thursday 24 and Friday 25 February, 
Tuesday 1, Wednesday 2 and Thursday 3 March
The Wilder Connections project needs your help to plant 6500 trees across 
South Norfolk this Winter. The planting locations are within five miles of the 
village of Woodton. You are welcome to commit to half or full days on as many 
dates as you wish.

To take part, register your interest by emailing Sue Grime, 
our Claylands Community Engagement Officer 
at sueg@norfolkwildlifetrust.org.uk. 

Please state your availability and whether you would like 
to do a full day, or a morning or afternoon. 
Please include your phone number.

Volunteer to
plant trees 
with us


